
 

Memorandum  

Date: January 18, 2008 
 
To: Suzanne Allen de Sanchez 

Clerk of the Board 
 
From: Margaret A. Granger 

Contracts Unit, PHD 
 
Subject: Second continuation of  
 PHD Santa Maria Women’s Health Center Expansion 
 
 
 
The Public Health department requests continuance of the Public Health 
administrative item referenced above from January 22, 2008 to February 5, 2008 
in order to ensure adequate time to deliver completed staff work.  


